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Dear John Brown  

Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response attached: 

1. What are your policies on two females seeking fertility? Please see our response below:-  

2. Two men seeking an egg/surrogacy?  

3. What guidelines are given to GPs to refer is so can you furnish a copy? N/A 

The Hull University Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust does not provide fertility services.   

The information we have provided to you is copyrighted to the Hull University Teaching Hospitals 

NHS Trust and provided to you free of charge for your personal use or for other specific uses 

permitted in the Copyright Act. If however you wish to use the information we have provided for 

any commercial purposes including the sale of the information to a third party then, under the 

Regulations on the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005, you must ask us for 

permission to do so in respect of each specific piece of such information. If we do grant such 

permission this may involve a licensing arrangement which may attract a fee. All information 

provided under Freedom of Information is deemed to be in the public domain. 

If you have any queries or are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your 

request and wish to request a review or make a complaint on our decision, please contact us 

quoting the FOI reference number.  If you are not content with the outcome, you may apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a 

decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Hull University 

Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  The 

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Team 


